
                                                                                                                                                  

                                                                                       Date : 24.05.2024 

NOTICE 

This is to inform you that after compensation of loss of classes (from 2nd 

May to 11th May 2024) due to heat wave the college will have summer 

recess from 27th May to 30th June, 2024. During this period classes may 

be held by the departments on need basis. Other than classes, Internal 

Examination and other activities of the college will be held as per 

schedule. The college office and Library, however, will remain open from 

Monday to Saturday from 12 Noon to 3:00 p.m. 

The students are directed to follow the college website 

(www.savitrigirlscollege.edu.in) necessarily on a regular basis. 

The college will re-open on 01.07.2024 (Monday). All the staff are 

requested not to leave the station during the summer recess without 

prior permission of the authority. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


